
Dear neighbors, 

Since the newsletter was printed, RDA has made some important changes in order to protect the health and 
safety of all those who live, work and play in Rosedale and our surrounding communities:

	 Rosedale Leadership Council is cancelled for March and April.

	 Volunteer workdays, including the Rozarks workday scheduled for April 11, are canceled.

	 Enrollment Nights for Rainbow Summer Program are canceled. Enrollment for Rainbow Summer Program will 
now take place online. Visit Rosedale.org, email info@rosedale.org, or call 913-677-5097 for more information.

	 The All-Rosedale Cleanup, scheduled for April 18, will be postponed and rescheduled once it is safe to do so.

	 The Rosedale Disc de Triomphe disc golf tournament, scheduled for May 2, will be postponed and 
rescheduled once it is safe to do so. 

	 The Koch community center at 1401 Southwest Boulevard will not be available for rental for the next eight 
weeks, until May 12. Currently-scheduled rentals will be canceled and deposits returned. 

	 Garden plot applications and Summer Youth Employment Applications will be moving online.  
Visit Rosedale.org, email info@rosedale.org, or call 913-677-5097 for more information.

	 As of Thursday, March 19, the RDA front office will be closed. Staff will still be responding to email and phone 
calls during normal business hours. If you call RDA, please leave a message, your call will be returned.

This is a difficult time for our community, and it’s important that we look out for one another. We encourage you 
to check on your neighbors by phone (especially elderly, those who live alone, those with disabilities, and those 
who have underlying health conditions), set up porch drop-offs for food and supplies to those who may be sick 
or self-isolated, consider ways to support local businesses and restaurants, such as buying food now to freeze or 
purchasing gift cards and using them for food delivery.

Finally, RDA will be connecting neighbors who are willing to help each other during this time.  
If you would like to volunteer to check on vulnerable neighbors by phone, or to pick up groceries and drop 
them off on homebound neighbor’s porches, please email info@rosedale.org or call 913-677-5097 and leave a 
message. If you would like a neighbor to check in with you by phone, please email info@rosedale.org call  
913-677-5097 and leave a message.

We are Rosedalians! Let’s hang together!

Important COVID-19 Updates from RDA


